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Dear colleagues

On behalf of the Organizing Committee, we are pleased to announce that the 
APASL 2024 STC “Liver Cirrhosis: Common and Rare Complications” will be held on 

November 1-2, 2024, in Almaty, Kazakhstan

This conference will serve as a platform for the exchange of cutting-edge knowledge 
and experience in all aspects of the development and progression of liver cirrhosis 

of various etiologies with a wide range of complications, as well as modern methods 
of their correction and control. The event is expected to bring together up to 500 

participants from various countries

We are excited to welcome you to Almaty, a city that combines modern conveniences 
with a rich historical heritage. Located in the heart of Eurasia, Kazakhstan offers unique 

opportunities for travel and exploration. The country’s natural beauty is magnificent, 
and the hospitality of its people is renowned far beyond its borders

Information about the APASL 2024 STC event in Almaty will be updated on this website:  
https://apaslstc-almaty2024.kz/

Alexander Nersesov

President of Kazakh Association 
for the Study of the Liver

Hasmik Ghazinian

President of Armenian Association 
for the Study of the Liver

We look forward to seeing you 
in beautiful Almaty

With best regards,
Presidents of APASL 2024 STC
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